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Applanix	Appoints	New	Marine
Customer	Support	Engineer
Applanix	Corporation	is	delighted	to	announce	the	appointment	of	Bruce	Francis	to	the	position	of	Marine	Customer	Support	Engineer	at
their	Houston,	Texas	office.	
Mr.	Francis	will	be	responsible	for	providing	technical	support	to	an	extensive	customer	base	throughout	North	America,	and	brings	more
than	25	years	experience	in	marine	geophysical,	geotechnical	and	oceanographic	operations.	He	has	extensive	expertise	in	the	marine
industry,	most	recently	with	Fugro	McClelland	Marine	Geosciences.
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